
From everyone at Thousand Hills Ministry

This year was quit an adventure and we expect 2018 will be even greater.  
As we remember 2017 this beautiful Psalm is a fitting reflection of all God has done this 

year as well an anticipation for all He will do in the New Year. Together, the team at 
Thousand Hills Ministry prepare our hearts and our hands for the work ahead, having 
deep faith knowing God will act. God will answer the prayers of our hearts. We eagerly 
seek God and all He is doing in His church and in our families to bring Glory to his son, 

that His kingdom shine, that more will know Him and enjoy him, forever.    

Into 2018 with much excitement, He is good!  

Thank you for making Thousand Hills Ministry  part of your worship onto God. We are humbled by your 
sacrifice and honored by your prayerful commitment. 

We can’t do this  ministry work without YOU, and we don’t want to!  
All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:     

Thousand Hills Ministry  
PO BOX 950030Lake Mary, Fl 32795

Psalm 65:11 You crown the year with your bounty, and your carts overflow with abundance.

The team at THM


